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Dear Transportation Committee Members,

I am a physician at OHUS and a daily commuter in the city of Portland. I also bike commute
with my children to school. Although drivers are usually very respectful of our little "bike
train" a few are reckless. As Portland becomes more crowded, and drivers more impatient, we
are in need of laws that protect cyclists as they cross through intersections. Thank you so
much for your support of HB 2682 which will help to keep my family, and all cyclists safe on
the road. Also it will help drivers be clear on the rules, and save them from the devastation of
killing or injuring a cyclist.

Sincerely,
Carrie Milligan MD
Portland, OR
97210

mailto:milligan.carrie@gmail.com
mailto:JCT.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

